Scotland

bmet Secretary for Health, Wellbeing and Sport

22 November 2016

LONFERENCE OF REPRESENTATIVES OF SCOTTISH LOCAL MEDICAL COMMITTEES (GP): 5/10 MARCH
2017 ’

Dear Cabinet Secretary,

| am writing to formally invite you to address the Annual Conference of Representatives of Scottish Loca!
Medical Committees {GP) which will take place on Friday 10 March 2017 at the Golden Jubilee
Conference Hotel, Beardmore Street, Clydebank, near Glasgow, This conference Is attended by GP
representatives from across Scotland and provides a forum for delegates to debate areas of health policy
affecting general practice In Scotland. We hope you are able to accept this invitation to speak to
conference, We can be flexible around the time for your speech.

A conference dinner is to be held at the Beardmore Conference Hotel on the evening of Thursday 9
March 2017. We would be delighted to also welcome you as our guest at the dinner.

The conference provides an opportunity for representatives of general practitioners threughout Scotland
to meet and discuss Issues of irmportance to the profession. The format for the day is based on motians
submitted in advance by Local Medical Committees (GP}). The agenda wili be published In early March
2017.

We very much hope that you will be able to join us at both the conference and the dinner and it would be
helpful if you could fet us know by Monday 9 January 2017,

Yourys sincerely,
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